
  

 

     Statement from Sports Chiropractic Australia  
 
 

Many of you will have seen the segment on Today Extra this morning regarding 
chiropractors and back pain specialist, Dr Michael Vagg. 
 
Sports Chiropractic Australia (SCA) does not share the views expressed by Dr 
Vagg in this segment that “Legitimate Chiropractors” are members of Chiropractic 
Australia or Sports Chiropractic Australia and limit their practice to adults. 
 
Sports Chiropractic Australia (SCA) is a clinical interest group of the 
Chiropractors’ Association of Australia (CAA) for chiropractors with an interest in 
sports care.  
 
SCA supports all chiropractors who provide care that is safe, effective, and 
ethical. Further more, SCA supports care that is evidence informed through 
science and research, whilst adhering to the guidelines set out by the Chiropractic 
Board of Australia (CBA) and the Australian Health Practitioner Regulation 
Agency (AHPRA). 
 
Sports Chiropractic Australia (SCA) was not consulted in any way prior to this 
segment. 
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